
FRIDAY 1 DECEMBER
Top Oval

7.30 - 9.30am 

 
PARKING 

Parking is available on 
Bottom Oval enter from 

Gate 1 (Flynn Ave)

 
REGRISTRATION

ESSENTIAL
www.thac.nsw.edu.au/book
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A school within The Anglican Schools Corporation 

You are invited to a Family Picnic Breakfast on the Top Oval, on  
Friday 1 December. It begins at 7.30am and will run until 9.30am. This 
event is not only a wonderful way to conclude the year with our College 
Community but also a special occasion for Parents & Students to say 
farewell to Mr Ross Whelan, our principal for an impressive 17 years.

Bring along your picnic blanket and enjoy a beautiful morning on the 
oval. Convenient parking is available on the bottom oval with entry 
from Gate 1. We are offering the option to pre-purchase breakfast 
boxes for just $5 each. Choose from a variety of delightful options  
to kickstart your morning in the best way possible.

•	 Pancakes, Maple Syrup, Juice, Fruit Piece

•	Yoghurt with muesli pod, Mini Croissant, Juice, Fruit Piece

•	Scones x 2, Jam & Cream, Juice, Fruit Piece

•	Banana Muffin, Juice, Fruit Piece (Gluten/Dairy Free option)

You can also choose to bring your own food to share. This is a free 
event although registration is required. Students can only attend with 
a Parent/Carer and must be registered. We look forward to sharing this 
special morning with you!

Register
 online


